
From: publicaccess@sevenoaks.gov.uk 

Sent: 20 April 2016 12:29 

To: Lorraine Neale 

Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 16/00173/LAPRE 

 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is 
provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 12:29 PM on 20 Apr 2016 from Mr Michael Lingard. 

Application Summary 

Address: 
Harrietsham Village Hall Church Road Harrietsham Kent 

ME17 1AP  

Proposal: Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Lorraine Neale  

Click for further information  

 

Customer Details 

Name: Mr Michael Lingard 

Email: mikelingard@hotmail.com  

Address: 6 Harrison Drive, Harrietsham, Kent ME17 1BZ 

 

Comments Details 

Commenter 

Type: 
Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 

comment: 

- Noise Disturbance  

- Opening Hours  

- Protection of Children from Harm  

https://pa.sevenoaks.gov.uk/online-licensing/centralDistribution.do?caseType=LicencingApplication&keyVal=O1B0B9TT01K00
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- Traffic  

Comments: 12:29 PM on 20 Apr 2016 The Lingard Family 

6 Harrison Drive 

Harrietsham 

Maidstone 

ME17 1BZ 

RE 16/00173/LAPRE 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

It has come to my notice that a license has been applied 

for the Harrietsham Village Hall to extend its licensing 

hours. The Village hall is bounded on three sides by 

housing developments/family homes, this is suburban 

area with most families having children and believe our 

quality of life and schooling of the local children will be 

blighted by having a bar open from 8am till midnight and 

on a Sunday till 11am. We did not intend to live next 

door to a public house and all of our childrens education 

will suffer from the coming and goings and the drunken 

noise and music from the hall. 

We venomously object to this, we are two doors away 

from the hall and have children who attend education 

five days a week and need to sleep. Having the hall open 

seven days a week is going to affect our life and also 

that of our children. How can you agree to disco music 

till 11pm six nights a week and a bar open until 12 pm 

and expect kids to go to school wide awake and able to 

learn. This is selfish and money grabbing. 

I only heard of this by accident and will be telling all my 

neighbours who also haven't heard of the stupid 

application. 

The hall is in the car park of the doctors surgery, so old 

people, infirm people, mothers with children will have to 

dodge the drunks coming out of the hall. How ridiculous! 

On top of that, we don't have any police here, I don't 

want my kids growing up with drunk, noisey and violent 

people hanging around our neighbourhood which having 

a bar open seven days a week till midnight will attract, 

leave it to the towns which have a police force and all the 

services available to them, plus who is going to clear up, 

its bad enough having to clear up the dog muck left in 

our street without having to sort out clearing up sick and 

detritus left by drunken hoodlums. 

 

Kind regards 

 



The Lingard Family 

 

 
 




